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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8484.1 
 
Date of response: 07/03/2024 
 
Request: 
 
• Incident No 014286 
• Date of incident 24 January 2024 
• Location Putney Bus Station  
• Motor vehicle fire involving an electric powered single decker bus within a bus garage 

contained/controlled by the activation of one sprinkler head. 
 
Clarity would be welcome confirming the involvement, impact of the premises sprinkler system, 
specification of the system. The outcome of which would allow a comprehensive save to be reported 
specifically from the reports that the fire involved an electric powered bus. The attached images support 
that sprinklers were fitted within the garage however were they operational allowing the fire to be 
contained/controlled before the fire was extinguished by the LFB? 
 
Your support would be welcome to provide an overview of the above-mentioned incident when 
completed with specific attention to the premises sprinkler system, the role it played assisting 
operational crews to successfully extinguish the fire by containing/controlling the fire. 
 
Response: 
 
A post-fire inspection was conducted at Putney Bus Garage on 31st January 2024. This focused mainly 
on the operations of the bus garage, the fire safety management arrangements, and the emergency plan 
for the premises.  
 
Although it is understood that the sprinkler system did activate during this incident, there was not a 
detailed inspection of the sprinkler system. This was discussed briefly on the day with the responsible 
persons, and it was confirmed that this is maintained annually. I have attached a copy of the Fire Safety 
Audit Report for you. Personal data has been redacted in accordance with section 40 of the FOIA – 
Personal Information. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/40
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/40
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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